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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that, on Thursday 12 September, along with the whole S1 year group, it has been 
arranged for your child to participate in a highly anticipated event run by one of our partners, Step-Up 
Enterprise.   
  
Lasting for the duration of the whole day, and supported by senior pupils and staff, young people will work in 
groups to develop teamworking and problem-solving skills through running their own fictional business.   
  
The event will also involve local employers and colleagues from the Tay Cities Developing the Young Workforce 
organisation. It is designed to help young people begin to develop some of the skills they will need to progress 
successfully into the world of work after leaving education, and is organised in a way that is both enjoyable and 
engaging.  
  
If you would like to discuss this arrangement in further detail, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school 
office.  
  
Your sincerely,  
  
Mr Montgomery  
Depute Headteacher  
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